

January 10, 1994

Angela Bates Nicodemus Historical Society P.O. Box 70 Bogue, KS 67625

Dear Angela:

Well, we are just about wrapped on production and I need to get in this last batch of releases. If you can please sign the form and return it as soon as possible, your prompt attention to this matter will be truly appreciated.

I am also preparing the paperwork for a check to be cut covering "use" fees; I will call you to review this before it is sent.

And, lastly, we are also having dubs for the show made for "sneak-preview" distribution. I should be able to get one out to you by next week and you'll see how great this show looks!

Sincerely,

Cathy Ward Research

Phone: 310/996-7752 FAX: 310/996-7772